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Instructions: 
 

1) Pick a pole.  The telephone pole should be 
directly on Pepper Drive and does not have to be 

the closest to your house.  Every Fix Pepper 
Drive Association member should have a pole – 

families should have at least two. 
 

2) Print at least one of these posters on paper, 
cardboard or other backing that might last 

longer.  Hint: you can cover it with clear packing 
tape to make it more weather-proof. 

 

3) Post it to the pole.  Heavy staples work well – or 
nails with large heads if the backing is a thicker 

material. 

 

4) Go back regularly to make sure your pole poster 
is still there.  Put up a new one if it is missing or 

tattered.  Keep it up until the poles are gone. 


